Ministry of Foreign Affairs
Republic of Estonia

No. 15.2-2/4426

VERBAL NOTE

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Estonia presents its compliments to
the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Czech Republic and, with reference to the
Agreement between the Government of the Republic of Estonia and the Government of

the Czech Republic on Mutual Visa Representation which entered into force on 18 July

2013, has the honour to convey the following.

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Estonia has received the Note No.
307801-5/2018-VO of 24 July 2018 of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Czech

Republic which reads as follows:

“The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Czech Republic presents its compliments to the
Embassy of the Republic of Estonia in Prague and in accordance with Article 5 (b) of the
Agreement between the Government of the Republic of Estonia and the Government of
the Czech Republic on Mutual Visa Representation, which entered into force on 18 July
21013, has the honour to advise that due to organizational and technical reasons, the
Embassy of the Czech Republic in Baghdad will suspend the representation for ordinary

passport holders with effect from 1 August 2018.

To the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Czech Republic
PRAGUE



The Czech Republic thus informs that with effect from 1 August 2018, the representation
will be limited to the visa applications lodged only by the holders of diplomatic and

service passports.

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Czech Republic avails itself of this opportunity to
renew to the Embassy of the Republic of Estonia in Prague the assurances of its highest

consideration.”

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Estonia agrees with the terms of the
above transcribed Note, which, with this present Note shall constitute an amendment to
the Agreement between the Government of the Republic of Estonia and the Government

of the Czech Republic on Mutual Visa Representation which entered into force on 18

July 2013.
The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Recpublic of Estonia avails itself of this

opportunity to renew to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Czech Republic the

assurance of its highest consideration.

Tallinn, 6 August 2018



